Weeds at road edges in the West End —
an update #dundeewestend

Numerous constituents have contacted me about the extent of weeds at road
edges across the West End.

Whilst appreciating that services have not been as normal through much of
2020 due to the health emergency, I was anxious to see this addressed and am
therefore pleased to see this feedback from our local environment manager :

‘As part of our planned maintenance and recovery programme, the 2nd city wide
street spraying and commenced from 17th August and should take about 4 to 6
weeks to complete.’
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